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21st September 2021 

 

Y3 & Y4 BERMONDSEY BOXING CLUB 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be introducing a Boxing Club this term for pupils in Year 3 and Year 4. Sessions will take place 
every Friday after school from 3:45pm-4.45pm, with the first session to be confirmed.  The sessions will 
be run by staff from the Bermondsey Boxing Club. 
 
Please be reminded that there are only 20 places available at this club which means places will be 
allocated on a first come first serve basis, and pupils who have not had previous opportunities. 
 
Your child must have a change of clothes, a bottle of water and suitable trainers for running (NO 
STUDS). Failure to have the correct equipment will result in your child missing the session. 
 
At Grange we treat it as a privilege to attend an after school club. Failure to follow the correct rules both 
at the club and in school may result in your child’s place being given to someone else. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss. Farhana Sultana 
Deputy Headteacher 
              

 
Y3-Y4 Bermondsey Boxing Club-3.45pm-4.45pm (Fridays) 
 
I give permission for my child   ______________ ______ in     class to attend 

the Sports Club every Friday afterschool from 3:45pm-4.45pm.  I will arrange for my child to be collected from 

school at 4.45pm. 

 
Name of parent/carer: -______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/carer signature:       Date:     
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